
7th and 12th graders need the 
 Meningococcal Vaccine to start    

school this fall  

   Check with your child’s 
health care provider or 

school nurse to make sure 
they are ready for school.  

For more information,  
call the Onondaga County  

Health Department  
Immunization Program 

(315)435-2000 

Students entering 8th, 9th or 

10th grade who didn’t get 

the vaccine in 7th will need it 

before starting school.   


